Safety boltlock modification program status. Year of listed guns manufactured...

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Halcomb, 4/10/2003 5:09:44 PM

Thank you for contacting Remington Country. Remington is extending through December 31, 2003, its safety modification program to remove the bolt-lock mechanism from certain Remington bolk-action centerfire firearms made prior to March, 1982. Details on this is available at:

http://www.remington.com/Safety\_Modifications\_Program/remington\_safety.htm

The bolt does not have to be replaced for this modification. A part within the trigger assembly is modified.

Customer (James Halcomb) 4/10/2003 11:21:15 AM Safety boltlock modification program states; Year of listed guns manufactured. Does replacement safety boltlock require the new bolt with the locking key?

Thank you, Jim Halcomb

